
Announcement 
9th Biennial Symposium on Emerging Trends in Separation Science 
and Technology (SESTEC-2020), March 22-26, 2021 (Webinar) 
 
The organizing committee of SESTEC-2020 is pleased to inform that 
SESTEC-2020 symposium will be conducted during March 22-26, 2021 by 
Video conferencing mode (Webinar). All relevant details are provided in 
the symposium website (http://www.sestec.org.in).  
As many researchers could not submit their contributory papers due to 
Covid-19 pandemic, the technical committee of SESTEC-2020 is pleased to 
inform that new abstracts can now be submitted to this symposium 
through email (sestec2020@barc.gov.in; sestec2020@gmail.com) on or 
before 20th February, 2021.  
Kindly do not resubmit the abstracts which had already been 
submitted/accepted. 
 
Registration details for participants are provided in the website and all 
participants are requested to register through website. After registration 
the login ID and password for participation in the webinar will be sent to 
registered email.  
 
Those who have already paid the registration fee can claim for refund by 
submitting the claim form (available in the website) to the secretary, 
SESTEC-2020 (sestec2020@barc.gov.in). 
 


